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Bargaining Update 2024 
The MTA Bargaining team made significant progress at their last 
bargaining meeting on March 5, 2024. The team, led by Paul 
Chavez (SHS), that includes Lucia Quintero (LMI), Victoria Landeros
-Lopez (FRE), Mayra Pasquier (SUI), and Lisa Quemada (MHS) man-
aged to sign a tentative agreement on Article IV. Hours and    As-
signments. Details of the TA will not be available until agreements 
have been reached on all open articles. 

The Bargaining Team has also finalized a yet to be signed TA on Ar-
ticle XII. Wages. The TA is scheduled to be signed within the next 
24 hours. The two teams are expected to meet again on Tuesday, 
April 9.  

What Happens Next? 
There is one article the team has yet to negotiate, Article VIII. Class Size. 

MTA is asking all members to attend the Board of Education meeting on 

Wednesday, March 6th at 6:30 PM to demand respect for our educators.  

WEAR  MTA blue! 

VOICE  your support for lower class sizes which help educators 

provide more attention to each student. Let the Board 

know about the quality temporary contract (TCs) educa-

tors at your site that should be rehired to fully staff our 

schools. 

BRING  your colleagues with you so that the District is aware of 

how widely and deeply felt this issue is. 


